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Weekly Newsletter 9 (8th November 2024)  
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ. Tel:   0114 2883109  

E-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/  

Newsletter: newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Noticeboard: www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/noticeboard/ 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/stocksbridgeni 

What’s happening in school this week? 

• It’s Anti-Bullying Week in school. The theme this year is ‘Choose 

Respect.’ 

• Monday is the deadline for lunch orders for the visit to Yorkshire 

Sculpture Park for Classes 1,2,3 & 5. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 2 on Monday morning and class 1 in 

the afternoon. 

• On Monday we will be holding a little remembrance assembly in school.  We will also have a 1 

minute’s silence at 11.00am. 

• Street dance/cheerleading club on Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Tuesday is odd socks day as part of  anti-bullying week. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching the Orchard on Tuesday morning and class 3 

in the afternoon. 

• Miss Kane is teaching class 5 on Tuesday afternoon. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching in Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 8 on Wednesday morning and class 7 

in the afternoon. 

• Parents evening on Wednesday 13th November 3:15 – 4:45pm. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• The vaccination team are in school on Thursday 14th November, 

administering the flu vaccine to anyone who has given consent. The 

information on how to give consent is further down the newsletter. 

• Our Y2 children have drumming on Thursday afternoon. 

• Gymnastics on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Friday 15th November is Children in Need day.  

• Arts & crafts club AND ball skills club on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

 

 

         

Attendance 

Our target is 96%.  This week’s 
attendance is 94.1% 

Class 1: 95% 

Class 2:  96% 

Class 3: 96% 

The Orchard: 83% 

Class 5: 95% 

Class 7: 98% 

Class 8: 96% 

 
Well done to Class 7 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

Our doors open at 8.20am 

and learning starts at 

8.30am.  Our Phonics 

teaching begins at 9.00am 

each day.   Here’s the 

number of children late this 

week.  

Monday:  4 

Tuesday: 8 

Wednesday: 11 

Thursday: 5 

Friday: 10 

Total: 38 
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Looking ahead to the w.b. 18th November 2024. 

• The assembly theme will be ‘Keeping safe. What to do if someone makes you unhappy’. 

• Our 10-day active travel starts this week.  

• Mrs Bailey is teaching in class 2 on Monday morning and class 1 in the afternoon. 

• Street dance/cheer leading club on Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching in the Orchard on Tuesday morning and class 3 in the afternoon. 

• Mrs Townsend is available to show parents around on Tuesday between 1:30 – 2:30pm. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching in Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 8 on Wednesday morning and class 7 in the afternoon. 

• Mrs Townsend is teaching music to classes 3 and 5 in the hall on Wednesday afternoon. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Classes 1 & 2 will visit Yorkshire Sculpture Park on Thursday 21st. We will be leaving school 

around 9am and aim to be back at school for 3pm (traffic permitting). 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Classes 3 & 5 will visit Yorkshire Sculpture Park on Friday 22nd. We will be leaving school around 

9am and aim to be back at school for 3pm (traffic permitting). 

• Arts & crafts club AND Ball skills club on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

 

 

After school clubs for next term  

Mondays – Street Dance/Cheerleading Club – 3:00 – 4:00pm – FULL  

Tuesdays - Multisports Club – 3.00-4.00pm - FULL 

Wednesdays – Football Club – 3.00-4.00pm – FULL  

Thursdays – Gymnastics – 3.00-4.00pm – FULL  

Fridays – Arts & crafts club – FULL AND Ball skills – 3.00-4.00pm SPACES AVAILABLE 

All our clubs are on a first come first served basis. If any clubs are unavailable, please contact the school office 
and your child can be added to a reserves list. 

Parents evening 

Parents' evenings for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will take place on Wednesday 13th November 2024. 

Nursery parents' evenings will take place on Wednesday 13th November 2024 and Thursday 5th December 

2024. 

Bookings can be made using the Eschools app. 
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Snacks 

Please can we remind parents that if they are giving their child grapes for their snack at school, that they 

need to be sliced in half, length ways. Thank you. 

School Menu Autumn/Winter 2024 (All school including Nursery) 

Week 3 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main course Cheesy pasta 
spirals with 
pizza style 
topping 

Beef lasagna 
with garlic & 
tomato bread 

Roast gammon 
with gravy, 
stuffing and 
roast potatoes 

Beef & potato pie 
with mashed 
potatoes 

Fish fingers & 
chips  

Vegetarian 
main 
course 

Beany 
shepherd’s pie 

Vegetable 
lasagna with 
garlic & tomato 
bread 

Vegetable & 
bean paella 
(rice) 

Vegetable 
meatballs, tomato 
sauce & mixed rice 

Cheese & onion 
pastry roll & 
chips 

Jacket 
potato and 
filling 

Jacket potato 
with cheese 
or baked 
beans  

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato with 
cheese, baked 
beans or tuna 
mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Sandwich 
option 

Ham  Ham  Ham Ham Ham 

Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo 

Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Broccoli, 
cauliflower, 
carrots & 
sweetcorn 

Sweetcorn & 
carrots 

Broccoli, 
cauliflower & 
carrots 

Baked beans & 
garden peas 

Baked beans & 
garden peas 

Dessert Lemon 
cupcake with 
fruit slices 

Chocolate 
cookie & 
orange wedges 

Chocolate 
crunch 
‘concrete’ & 
chocolate 
sauce 

Strawberry 
mousse 

Sponge cake 
with custard 

Yoghurt and fruit are also available each day as an alternative to dessert along with a selection of 

breads, salads and fresh drinking water. 
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Supporting Maths at Home 

Who doesn’t love a game of Uno? 

 

    

Phonics, Keyword and Reading at home. 

The children will begin their daily phonics lessons in class next week.  We use Monster Phonics.  Information 

about the scheme can be found on our website. Each week we’ll let you know what sounds (phonemes) the 

children will be learning and which keywords (sometimes called Common Exception Words or High 

Frequency Words) they need to have learnt to read and in Year One and Two to spell by the end of the week.  

It’s really important that the children practise at home so that they keep up.  

Mrs Kaine has updated the system so that you can access the right books for your child.  

Week 8 Reception Year One Year Two 

Sounds/Phonemes j v w x  ea   y  ai     

Keywords if off you  my  they  for look  looked  asked  
could   saw  all  down  

now    

grass class pass past  
fast  last    

eBooks to share Visit to the vets 
I will win 

A big mess 
 Six cat and a box 

Beach treat 
The beach 

Lime ghost has a bad 
head 

Flying 
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RECEPTION 2025/26 – information from the Local Authority. 

Letters will be going out to relevant parents on or around 6th September, advising them about the need to 

apply for a school place in the 2025/26 Reception year group. These are parents of children born between 

the 1st September 2020 and the 31st August 2021. Parents are advised to make their applications online at: 

www.sheffield.gov.uk/schools-childcare 

Parents also have the option to apply using a paper application form. I have attached a copy of this 

application form in case it’s helpful for you to print this out and give it to parents. There is also a Guidance 

Sheet attached to help parents with completing their application. 

Posters 

A copy of the Time for School poster has been sent out with this week’s letters.  

 Important Dates (for your information): 

• Applications invited from: 6th September 2024 
• On-line site closes: 6th December 2024 (noon) 
• Closing date: 15th January 2025 
• Offer date: 16th April 2025 

  

Spare clothes 

Many thanks to Natalie Saville for the boy’s clothes.  Much appreciated.  We could still do with more if 

anyone has any they no longer need, both boys and girls are needed please and bigger sizes too if anyone 

has any spare.  Thank you so much. 

Active Travel Week 

Our 10 day active travel week starts on 18th November until 29th November 2024. It was going to start next 

week but it has now been changed to the week after. More to come about this. 

http://www.sheffield.gov.uk/schools-childcare
mailto:ReceptionAdmissions@sheffield.gov.uk
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Christmas Fair 

(Is it ok to mention the C word now?!) 

Our small, but effective, FOSNI (Friends of Stocksbridge Nursery Infant) team met this week to plan events 

for this term.  Last year we held or first Christmas Fair for a long time.  It was a lovely event and very 

successful so we’re planning on running it again.  It will be held on Tuesday 10th December, the reason to add 

it so early to a newsletter is to ask if you would begin saving things for us. 

- Bottle bags 

- Soft toys 

- Unwanted gifts 

We’ll send more information, probably on a regular basis as we move through the term.  The stalls we are 

hoping to run, to give you some ideas are: 

Homemade stall of bakes and other goodies, a cup tombola, a bottle raffle, soft toy tombola, face painting, 

festive tattoos, a decoration stall and a colour hamper raffle.  We’re hoping for some festive music from our 

school choir.  The man in red may make a visit and there’ll be refreshments too.     

Children in Need                         

                                                           

We will be raising money at our school for Children in Need on Friday 15th November.  We would really like 

you to support us.  Here are our plans: 

Children should pay £1 to come to school in spotty clothes or Pudsey clothes and ears. 

Please bring buns for a bun sale.  If children would like to buy a bun then please bring 50p.  If there are any left 

overs then we will sell them after school outside the office. 

Today the children should have brought home a 'design an outfit for Pudsey' competition sheet.  Should the 

children wish to take part, then these can be returned to class teachers, with the 50p entry fee attached, any 

time next week. 

Please help us to raise as much money as we can for Pudsey.  Thank you!  

Love from The School Council 

Donations can be made in cash or online via ParentPay                                                                                                                       
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Lost property 
We have a lovely new lost property rail.  
It will be located outside the headteachers office 
so if anyone’s child has any lost items, please just 
pop into the school office and the office ladies can 
point you in the right direction. 
The easiest way to help us return items lost in 
school is to ensure that your child's name is 
marked clearly on them. Our school receives a 
small amount of funding from every purchase of 
stikins labels. Visit www.stikins.co.uk  and quote 
our unique fundraising code: 22378. 

 

Flu vaccination information for main school only. 

The Sheffield School Age Children’s Immunisation Service will be attending schools to vaccinate 

students with the Seasonal Flu Vaccine starting from September 2024. 

Please visit https://www.sheffieldchildrensvaccinations.co.uk/Forms/Flu to complete the consent form. 

The option to consent or decline the vaccination is at the end of the questionnaire so please complete 

this even if you do not want your child to have the vaccination. 

The nasal flu vaccine contains products derived from pigs (porcine gelatin). To opt for the gelatin-free 

inactive injection, select ‘NO’ on the nasal spray option and you will be given further options to choose. 

Your unique school code for Stocksbridge Nursery and Infant School is SF149119 

Vaccination date: 14/11/2024 

If your child has had the Flu Vaccination elsewhere before we attend your school, please inform the 

SAIS team. 

For more information about the vaccination please visit website: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/ 

If you experience any problems, please contact the School Age Immunisation Service: 

Admin: 0114 3053291 

Nurses: 0114 3053230 

Email: scn-tr.sheffielddutysn.vacandimm@nhs.net 
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Who has mastered a reading colour band this 
week? 

(These books are to designed to practice a range 
of reading skills and develop a love of books and 

reading.) 

Who has learnt all their keywords this week? 
(Knowing keywords, high frequency words and/or 
common exception words means your child will be 

able to read more fluently and be less reliant on 
sounding out). 

Ivy Clarkson 
Ariane Brown 

Oscar Hardcastle 
George Harwood 

Max Howarth 
Erin Moore 

Millie Hardcastle 
Ben Richardson 

 

Busby Blake 
Shay Millington 

Harry Kaine 
Ava Hible 

Freya Morgan 
Aurora Pymer-Bish 

Siena Shepherd 
 

 

Freya Morgan 
Harry Kaine 

Harriett Ottaway 
Parker Burt 

Phoebe Harvey 
 

  

Mrs Townsend’s Pupils of the Week 

Jenson Clarkson.  I am so proud of Jenson Clarkson at the moment.  He is trying his very best in 

everything he does.  Jenson wants to learn.  He is interested in what is going on around him and he asks 

thoughtful questions.  His behaviour is school is super – always in the right place, doing the right thing.  

Nursery News 

We started the week with fireworks, bonfires, Guy Fawkes and chocolate apples and finished it with 

Goldilocks, porridge oats, puppet shows, storytelling and, in the children's words, "real porridge".  There 

was also a poppy or too as well as we learnt about why they are important at this busy time of the year. 

Star of the Week 

Joey Moore is such a gentle, kind young man who has really gained in confidence and started to try his 

hand at every task and activity he possibly can.  Joey is making the most of all the opportunities and it is 

great to see his delighted face when he finds things in books we have been learning about.  What a star! 
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The children’s out of school achievements this week. Keep them coming.  What they do and learn 

out of school is as important as what they do here.  

 
 

This young man got his 25-metre swimming award 

over the half term break…. 

….and so did this lovely girl. Well done to you both! 
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  This week’s praise board  

• Thank you to India Briggs for the lovely conversation in the corridor.  Mrs Tx 

• Thank you Chloe Tu for helping Lucas. 

• Well done George Harwood for doing some brilliant sharing in Art this week.  

• Olivia Stokes has wowed us this week with her brilliant ‘I wonder’ questions in Shared Reading. 

• Sophia Sainthouse and Rosalie Roberts for been great partners in our maths lesson, working 
together, helping each other doing lots of great work. 

• Darcie Simmons has a great understanding of pulse! 

• An Alpine Lodge resident was so pleased to see Phoebe Harvey today.  They love playing 
dominoes together. 

• Scarlett Milnes and Layali Mekkah-Lahdiri were wonderful at Alpine today, helping a resident play 
very quick games of dobble!  They made sure she won some of the time.  

• Charlie Hodgkinson has raised his hand lots this week and answered lots of questions! Well done 
Charlie!  

• Evelyn Pitt and Leah Price has blown our socks off blending this week. 

• Thank you to Vaughn Gibson and Teddy Black for fantastic tidying up inside class 8.  

• Ori Carr, Freddy Jackson, Seb Wood and Isaac Oates did a sterling job of sorting out the toys in 
the small yard- Great Team work.  

• We are so proud of Eadie Tazzyman this week she is just the ‘Can do girl’ I can do that, I can 
help, I can try. Keep it up Eadie!  

• Harry Lodge and Cohen Brookfield have blown our socks off with their phonics work this week. 
Well done Boys.  

• Logan Pritchett has tried something new this week and is taking it all in his stride which has made 
Miss. Miles and Miss. Kane feel very proud.  

• Thanks for all the hugs Ezrah Stead. They help the grown-ups lots. 

• Ryla Hirst has done some super maths work about size.  Well done 

• Oliver Tomlinson has been brave.  

• Teddy Bailey always gives thoughtful, sensible answers to questions. 

• Lujack Rees told us some great words to describe the fireworks. 
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Christmas Card Competition                                                                      

Following the successful Christmas Card competitions held over previous years the Town Council are 

once again inviting local schools to participate in this event for Christmas 2024. 

Your school are invited to submit entries to the Town Council to be judged by the Mayor.  There will be 

two finalists chosen from each school with one chosen as an overall winner.  A Christmas Card with the 

winner’s design will be produced with smaller pictures of the finalists design on the inside.  All finalists 

will receive a pack of cards plus the card will be used as the official Town Council Christmas Card. 

If your school would like to take part could you please confirm by return email. 

All entries will need to follow the criteria below:- 

Submitted on A4 paper                                                                                         

Only drawn using felt tip pens or crayons 

NO glitter, stickers, glue or anything attached 

Bright colours show better on finished article                                                    

Names MUST be written on the back of each entry 

All entries will be collected from schools first thing on the morning of 14th November 2024 with judging 

taking place shortly after, following which schools will be informed of winners.  It is anticipated that cards 

will be delivered to schools by early December. 
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